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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY
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MEDIA RELEASE
Inquiry into Auditor-General Report: 7/2021 – Procurement Exemptions and Value for Money

The Standing Committee on Public Accounts will be holding public hearings for its inquiry into 
Auditor-General Report: 7/2021 – Procurement Exemptions and Value for Money on:

Wednesday 8 December 2021, from 9:30am – 11:15am

The Committee will hear from a number of government officials and representatives from the ACT Audit Office.

The hearing will be held in the Prince Edward Island Room at the Legislative Assembly for the ACT and media representatives are welcome to attend and/or cover the hearings. If media representatives wish to film or photograph during the hearing, they are asked to contact the Committee Office in advance.

Public hearings are web streamed live from the Legislative Assembly website at: http://aod.parliament.act.gov.au 
The Terms of Reference are available on the Committee webpage at: 
https://www.parliament.act.gov.au/parliamentary-business/in-committees/committees/pa/inquiry-into-auditor-general-report-72021-procurement-exemptions-and-value-for-money

STATEMENT ENDS— Tuesday 7 December 2021


For more information contact:
Committee Chair, Mrs Elizabeth Kikkert MLA on 620 51405
Committee Secretary, Mr Samuel Thompson on 620 50435
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